
January 21, 2014 

 

We received this email response from one of CI Judy Wurm’s students, in 
reference to a class she had recently given. 

 

“I just took another Quiltworx class from Judy Wurm - this is my third one.  I just wanted 

you to know that she is just a wonderful instructor.  She is always so well prepared for 

the classes with lots of examples of the patterns - a very patient and knowledgeable 

instructor.  I can't wait until she offers more classes in my area.” 


